
 
 
THE FIFE COUNCIL (ALFRED DUNHILL LINKS 
CHAMPIONSHIP & AIG WOMEN’S OPEN – ST ANDREWS) 
(TEMPORARY PROHIBITION OF USE) ORDER 2024 
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Temporary Footpath Closure 
AIG Women’s Open 2024 

Alfred Dunhill Links Championship 2024 
 
 
 

WHERE? Shared use footpath between Old Station Road and the 
former St. Andrews to Guardbridge Road. 

 
 The alternative route for pedestrians and pedal cyclists 

will be via Old Guardbridge Road, A91 Pilmour Links,  
Links Crescent and Golf Place. 

 
 
WHEN?   24/06/24 at 07.00hrs to 25/10/24 at 17.00hrs. 

 
  
WHY? To allow operations associated with the AIG Women’s 

Open 2024 & the Alfred Dunhill Links Championship 
2024 to be carried out in safety. 

 
 
WHO?  R & A Championships Ltd. is responsible for this 

closure. 
 

Contact Tel. No. 01334 460000 
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